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August 12, 2018 

 MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday Evening: 5:00 PM 
Sunday Morning:   8:00 AM & 10:30 AM 

Holy Days: 8:00 AM;  Vigil: 6:30 PM 
  
WEEKDAY Schedule: Monday—Friday 
 6:30 am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
 6:45 am Vigils 
 7:15 am Lauds (Morning Prayer) 
 7:35 am Holy Rosary 
 7:50 am Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 
 8:00 am Holy Mass 
 8:30 am  Confession 

Parish Secretary, Rosann Bost 
olqaoffice@zoominternet.net  814-382-7252 
 
Religious Formation, Amanda Darke 
olqaeducation@zoominternet.net 814-382-7252 
 
Director of Music, Pat Pineo  814-382-2407 
 
Pastoral Council President, Vicki Leap 814-382-7681 
 
Prayer Request   814-382-8765 
Chuck Dolnosich and JoAnn Elwell 
 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS BULLETIN DEADLINE 
Monday-Thursday 9AM—3PM BY 3:00 PM, Monday 
CLOSED FRIDAY 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 3:30—4:30 PM, or by request 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

Please phone the Church Office if you have family members in the  
hospital, or who are seriously ill, or elderly, and are confined to their 
homes. It is important that all of our sick be anointed by a priest, on a 
regular basis. I am always available to anoint our Sick 

  
SACRAMENTS OF MARRIAGE & BAPTISM 

Call Parish Office for information.   
 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP 
Call the Parish office (form on back of bulletin) 

  
ADULT CHRISTIAN FORMATION 

Individuals interested in learning about the Catholic Church and/or  
becoming Catholic, please contact the Parish office.   

Inquiries welcomed at any time.  
 

SISTER PARISH 

SAT, AUG 11 SAINT CLARE 
         5:00 PM Jean & CJ Walker † (Lewis & Kathleen Walker)  
SUN, AUG 12 NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 8:00 AM Joe & Margaret Staahl (55th Wedding Anniversary) 
 10:30 AM Parishioners 

MON, AUG 13  SAINTS PONTIAN & HIPPOLYTUS 
 8:00 AM  Elmer, Alice & Dorothy O’Rourke † (Tom & Patty Baldwin) 

TUE, AUG 14  SAINT MAXIMILLIAN KOLBE 
      8:00 AM  Cecelia Artman † (Thomas Family) 
 6:30 PM  Christopher Cole † (Cole Family) 
WED, AUG 15  THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 
      8:00 AM  Msgr. Zeitler † (Pat Gilfoyle) 

THU, AUG 16  SAINT STEPHEN OF HUNGARY 
     8:00 AM  NO MORNING MASS 

FRI, AUG 17  WEEKDAY  
      8:00 AM  NO MORNING MASS 

SAT, AUG 18  WEEKDAY 
      5:00 PM  Louise Barton † (Tuesday Golf League-OBGC) 

SUN, AUG 19  TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 8:00 AM  Evelyn West † (Dan & Dolly Werner) 
 10:30 AM.  Mary Schrall † (Don & Bobbie Schrall) 

Rev. Fr. David Carter  Parochial Administrator     
olqapastor@zoominternet.net   814-382-7252 



OUR LADY QUEEN OF THE AMERICAS CHURCH, Conneaut Lake, PA August 12,  2018 

LINA HALL was the lucky winner of week 
#51 of our “300 Club” for $200, #059. 
Congratulations, Lina! 
 

MON, Aug 13 9A & 5:30P—Echoes of Faith—PEC Conf Room 

TUES, Aug 14 12:30 PM 55+ lunch 
6:30 P Vigil Mass—Feast of the Assumption 

WED, Aug 15 8A Mass Feast of the Assumption 

THURS, Aug 16 NO morning mass 
9A & 5:30P Echoes of Faith—PEC Conf Room 

FRI, Aug 17 NO morning mass 
6:00 PM— 300 Club Dinner, Hotel Conneaut 

OFFERTORY, Aug 5 = $4704.00 
 
 
 
 
CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 
Diocesan Goal: $42,508.00 
Pledged to date: $63,588.00 
Amount Received to Date: $43,003.50 

Aug 12 thru Aug 18, 2018 
2018 Campaign 

Feb 11, 2018 thru Jan 31, 2019 

Next week, August 19, 2018,  we will take 
up the Collection for the Church in Latin 

America.  For many in Latin America and 
Caribbean, rural terrain and a lack of minis-
ters are obstacles to practicing their faith.  
Your support to the collection provides lay 
leadership training, catechisis, priestly and 
religious formation, as well as other pro-
grams to help share our faith with those 

who long to hear the Good News of Christ.  
To learn more, please visit www.usccb.org/latin-america. 

 
 
 

FRIDAY, August 17, 2018 
6:00 PM 

  Hotel Conneaut 
Some of the numbers still available are  

011, 108, 019, 134, 198, 205, 238, 258, and 293   

 Please contact Roberta Bullock-Reese (814-382-8059)  

300 club NEWS 

If you have volunteered to be a greeter would 
you consider becoming an usher instead?  

Please contact the office,  
olqaoffice@zooominternet.net,  or 
814-382-7252 if you are willing to help usher.   
The 10:30 AM Sunday mass is most in need of ushers, but if you can 
help at any mass it would greatly be appreciated also.  

Flowers for the feast of the  
Assumption of the Blessed Mother  

(August 15, 2018) have been provided by the  
Altar Rosary Society 

  

Attention all Catechists or ANYONE wanting to learn more about 

the Liturgy  and the Sacraments!  STARTS ON MONDAY 
  
Claire Waldron will be offering the Echoes of Faith Program on the 
Liturgy in 4 classes. The dates are: August 13th, 16th, 20th and 23rd. 
Claire is willing to offer 2 sessions, one in the morning and one in the 
evening if there is enough interest. The morning session will be from  
9-11 with the evening session meeting from 5:30-7:30.  If you are inter-
ested, please email Amanda at olqaeducation@zoominternet.net with 
your name, phone number and the session time what works best for 
you!  

The Assumption, along with the Immaculate Conception, are two Marian 
dogmas that have been infallibly defined by the Church. The Assumption 
proclaims the reality that Mary was taken up body and soul into heaven. 
This was God's special gift to her in response to her total giving of self to 
God's plan and will.  
 
The Church believes that Mary was immaculately conceived, that is, 
conceived without original sin. This led the Church to believe that she did 
not suffer one of the key consequences of original sin, death, and cor-
ruption. The Orthodox Church celebrates the Dormition of Mary, the 
belief that Mary did not die but rather fell asleep and was thus assumed 
into heaven.  
 
What significance does this feast have for our lives as Christians today? 
This feast is above all an assurance and hope of our continued life with 
God. Modeling ourselves on Jesus and living the Christian life molded by 
Jesus' values is certainly the sure path to God. As a result, God will not 
leave us orphaned or alone to suffer the emptiness of death. Rather, we 
believe that death is merely a transformation of our present state into an 
even more glorious and eternal relationship with God.  
 
This is the hope and assurance that Mary's assumption celebrates. It is 
a celebration of our assumption as well. She is one of us, providing a 
model of what God has in store for all who love and give of themselves 
to God.  

 

mailto:olqaeducation@zoominternet


19TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME AUGUST 12, 2018 

Readings for the Week  
<http://www.usccb.org/bible/books-of-the-bible 

FAITH FORMATION NEWS 
For more information, or an appointment contact  

Amanda Darke  
olqaeducation@zoominternet.net or 814-382-7252 

 

THANK YOU: This bulletin is furnished to the Parish without Charge.  The advertisements that appear completely defray all publishing costs to OLQA.   
Please patronize these sponsors as a thank you for their kind generosity 

BIRTHDAY BLESSINGS THIS WEEK TO: 
Aug 12: Leo McGonigle 
Aug 13: Theresa English, Barbara Pepe 
Aug 14: Benjamin Haylett, Nicholas Street 
Aug 15 Sandra Ragozine 
Aug 16: Tara Helch, Richard Severa, Nicole White 
Aug 17: Brenda Lewis, Victoria Zawislak 
 

ANNIVERSARY BLESSINGS THIS WEEK TO: 
Aug 12: Robert & Elizabeth Wurdock (23) 
Aug 13:Thomas & Kathleen Allison (41) 
Aug 14: Justin & Sarah Dickey (14) 
             Adrian & Janet Wasserman (36) 
Aug 15 Michael & Susan Drexler (48) 
Aug 16: Richard & Carole Severa (60) 
Aug 17: Kenneth & Theresa Novosel (27)  
             Joseph & Margaret Staahl (55) 
             Robert & Lisa Ferenchak (22) 
             Lawrence & Monica Addison (50) 
Aug 18: Darryl & Jill Guthrie (34) 

 
 

If you find an error in any of these listings, please call the office 
to update your records.  Thank you 

Child Protection and Creating Safe Environments 
Annual Compliance Audits:  

Did you know that an independent auditing company audits the Diocese 
of Erie, and in turn, all parishes and catholic schools each year for  

compliance with the Charter for the Protection of Children and Young 
People? Our 2016-2017 audit found the Diocese of Erie to be in full  
compliance with the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops’  

Charter. The Office for the Protection of Children and Youth is currently 
working on the yearly audit report due September 1st. To read the  

Charter for the Protection of Children and Young People visit  
http://www.usccb.org. To see what the Diocese of Erie is doing to help 

create safe environments, check out http://www.eriercd.org/

PLEASE REMEMBER YOU ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR FINDING  
YOUR OWN REPLACEMENT 

AUGUST ALTAR 
SERVERS 

  
LECTORS 

EXTRAORDINARY  

MINISTERS 
  
USHERS 

GREETERS 
(side door) 

SAT 5:00 PM M Uzelac 
T Bazylak 

M B Jacobs J Lauffer 
T Lauffer 
J Mushrush 

T Donegan 
M Donegan 
B Slevin 
L Slevin 
  

M Donegan 

SUN 8:00 AM A Novosel 
J Novosel 

J Cunningham B Hilton 
P Hilton 
T Predis 

F Cunningham 
R Bullock 
G English 
D Vincent 

D Vincent 

SUN 10:30 AM D Ellis 
M Ellis 
C. Dickey 

G Ellis P Kaider 
R Mumau 
P Taylor 

J Arnett 
T Bost 
J Meyerhoff 
R Bost 

J Meyerhoff 

OFFERING 
 COUNTERS 

Aug 5 
L Helch 
P Gilfoyle 

Aug 12 
K Ittel 
J Elwell 

Aug 19 
P Hilton 
R Bullock 

Aug 22 
J Smock 
R Jezak 

Aug 26 
M Staahl 
A Andres 

S’More Fun At OLQA 
  

Look for us in the Fall 

 

31 Club—Please pray for vocations… 

  
13th: S Drexler  17th:  M Addison 
14th:  P Gilfoyle  18th:  D McQuiston 
15th:  S Ragozine;  
          T Tobolewski  19th:  P Taylor 
16th:  R Bullock   
If you would like to join the 31 Club, call Terry Conlin @ 814-720-6041. 
  

 IMPORTANT REMINDER . . .  
if you would like to reserve a Mass for a loved one or a 

special occasion for 2019 you can do that now.   
Please remember, however, that it is impossible to 

give everyone a WEEKEND Mass.   
Thank you for your cooperation and consideration to 

other parishioners.  

In our continuing support of Catholic education, Knights of Columbus 
Council # 6037 will once again donate a total of $2,000 in  

Scholalrships  
to be divided by the total number of student applicants from O.L.Q.A. 
and/or St. Philip's parishes that will be sending their children to either 
Seton School in Meadville or St. Michael's in Greenville. Applications 

are available in the church office, and  must be returned by   
September 30, 2018. 

Holy Cross Fraternity will be selling raffle tickets at all Masses this 
weekend.  This fundraiser is for the Student Faith Award, a gift to a 

student going to college, and 100% of the funds raised go to the 
award.  This year we gave away two $500.00 awards and would like to 

raise enough funds for next spring’s award.   
Your generosity is very much appreciated. 


